
 

North and East Yorkshire Group of 

Endurance GB 

 

AANNNNUUAALL  GGEENNEERRAALL  MMEEEETTIINNGG  

AANNDD    

AAWWAARRDDSS  EEVVEENNIINNGG  
 

Friday, January 19th, 2018 

 

7.00pm for 7.30pm 
 

at 
 

THE FEATHERS, HELMSLEY 
 

Agenda:  Apologies for absence 

   Minutes of last year’s AGM 

   Matters Arising 

   Chairman’s Report 

   Treasurer’s Report 

   Rides Report 

   Election of Committee 

   Any Other Business 
    

   Break 
   

   Presentation of Awards 
 

Raffle – donations of prizes would be gratefully 

received.  They can be handed to any committee 

member or brought on the evening. 
 

 

 

 

 



Election of Committee 
 

The current committee consists of: 

Heidi Lewis     Linda Birkitt  

Bridget Brown     Caitlin Birkitt 

Liz Worthy             Lesley Owens 

Tracey Thompson    Ian Savage 

Robert Blane     Ann Featherstone 

Nikki Brown      
 

We would welcome new committee members and would be pleased to receive any 

nominations.  We are always looking for fresh ideas and we would be delighted if 

anyone would like to join us for our monthly meetings. If you would like further 

information about the committee and the work we do, please ring any of us  – our 

phone numbers are on the  – www.endurancegbneyorkshire.co.uk 

  

Nomination forms are included with this mailing and should be returned to Lesley 

Owens before the AGM or can be handed to her on the evening before 7.30pm. 

 

Proposals 

 

If any member has a proposal to put to the AGM this should be notified in writing to 

Lesley Owens, Kennel Farm Cottage, Knayton, Thirsk, YO7 4BS with a proposer and 

seconder (who must both be members of EGB) by 7th January.  These will then be 

circulated at the start of the meeting for members to consider and vote upon.  

 

Dinner 

 

The Feathers serves very good food which is available on the evening of the AGM.  

Meals should be ordered and paid for at the bar beforehand.  Please try to come 

early enough to eat before the start of the AGM. 

 

Wibbly Wobbly Trophy 

 

Members stories funny or otherwise should be submitted to Tracey Thompson before 

the end of December and the winner will receive their award at the AGM. 


